
Lake Murray Tennis Club 
Board Meeting 1/16/25@1PM Amended 

Present:  Kathy Culver, Denise Stefanson, Tom Handley, Chet Snyder, Jamie 
Lawson, Amy Snyder, Lynne Carry, Frank Riolo 

Management:  Kathy and Dan Emmerson  

Minutes-approved. 

Financial -at year end, we had a zero balance.  Net income was moved to 
provisions.  Also, Court Reserve helped with guest income.  We had 
approximately $9300 in interest.  Our new 2025 Budget by Kathy C was 
approved. 

Membership-we had 	  240 single memberships 
	 	 	 	  159 family memberships 
	 	 	 	    20 junior memberships  

Leagues-  we have 3 ladies teams, Seth Hill’s 40 and over team, USTA Junior 
teams coming by end of February, Friday Night Fling (doing well).  It was 
brought to our attention that some other clubs are charging a fee for league 
teams. 

Social-Amy is planning a Valentine’s Party with “Bring a Friend” theme on 
February 15th.  March is a pizza baking party off site.  Frank will check on 
insurance liability. 

Premises-Chet reported on the completion of the hand railing.  Also he 
installed a new kick plate on the door of the clubhouse.  Our water issues 
have been resolved so our plumber will be able to fix the hose bib and our 
new spigots will be installed.  Some issues have been fixed, while a few 
others still need to be addressed on courts 5, 6, 8.  There is a shut off value 
under the clubhouse that needs to be looked at too. 



Management Report- our water issues are now resolved.  Plumber can now fix 
our spigots.  Court Reserve is running smoothly. Elden is back teaching.  Our 
junior clinics will be starting soon from 3-3:30 using 7 courts.  Lynne and 
Amy showed an example of new scorers for league using 3 courts.  They were 
$200 each and need to be adapted.  Issue tabled until later.  Dan is changing 
his business to an LLC. The board voted to approved this change. 

Meeting adjourned at 1:47 PM.


